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PRESS RELEASE 
 

ANIC Strongly Condemns the Recent Chemical 
Attacks on the Innocent Syrian Civilians 

 
 
The Australian National Imams Council (ANIC) strongly condemns 
the recent chemical attacks on the innocent Syrian civilians in the 
city of Khan Sheikhoun in the Idlib Province, Syria.  
 
This barbaric attack by the Syrian regime is another one of many 
continuous unjustified attacks on innocent civilians in Syria 
supported by foreign governments such as Russia and Iran who 
have demonstrated absolute lack of humanity, as well as no respect 
for international laws or human rights organizations.   
 
The Australian National Imams Council (ANIC) is also shocked and 
concerned over the relatively mute reaction by the international 
community over this, and previous, horrendous attacks.  
 
The Australian National Imams Council (ANIC) calls upon the 
international community, in particular Australia, to take a stronger 
stance against the Syrian regime and its allies and adopt necessary 
sanctions until the Syrian crisis is resolved. 
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